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TIR-EPD IN KAZAKHSTAN – UPDATE 

  

New development concerning use of TIR-EPD in Kazakhstan.  

I. DEVELOPMENT 

The IRU TIR-EPD service was successfully integrated into the new ASYCUDA based customs system in 
Kazakhstan, ASTANA-1, on 14 November 2017, and has been extended to all Kazakh customs offices. 

As indicated in the letter received from the Kazakh member association, KAZATO, ref.: 1162 dated 
24.11.2017 (see Annexe 1), as of 30 November 2017 the use of the TIR-EPD application for the submission 
of advance cargo information is required for all goods being transported under TIR guarantee entering 
Kazakhstan via any Kazakh customs office. 

II. ACTIONS BY MEMBERS 

Member associations are kindly requested to inform their TIR carnet holders of the requirement to submit 
TIR-EPD for all TIR transports entering Kazakhstan, and to provide them with all the necessary training, 
assistance and support in order for them to use the TIR-EPD application so that they can fully comply with 
the requirements of the Kazakh customs authorities. For any issues, members and their transport operators 
are invited to contact the IRU secretariat at tirepd@iru.org.  

* * * * * 
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